
EWU (RO)18/20-187                                                                     05 April 2020 

 
Notice :The vacation of East West University has been extended upto 14  

April 2020 

 

Following the announcement of the Government of Bangladesh (GOB) the vacation of 

East West University has been extended upto 14 April 2020. This is in continuation of the 

previous notice (EWU (RO)18/20- 183, dated 16 March 2020) regarding vacation of East 

West University from 17 - 31 March 2020. The date of reopening will be notified later 

through a notice on the website. 

Please stay at home, stay safe and exercise the highest precaution to combat Coronavirus. 

By the order of the Vice Chancellor this notice has been issued for the information of and 

necessary action by all concerned. 

 

Mashfiqur Rahman 
Registrar 

 


